
CITY OF NEENAH 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the City of 
Neenah to consider an amendment to Chapter 24 of the Municipal Code of the City of 
Neenah, related to Sign regulations. 
 
The hearings will be held at the City’s Administration Building, 211 Walnut Street, 
Neenah. 
 
 Plan Commission Informal Hearing - Tuesday, July 30, 2024 

4:00 P.M. 
Hauser Committee Room 

 
 Council Formal Hearing -       Wednesday, August 7, 2024 

     7:00 P.M. 
     Council Chambers 

 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that interested persons may appear at said 
hearings and be heard for or against the proposed amendment.  A copy of the proposed 
amendment is located in the Community Development Department. 
 
Dated at Neenah, Wisconsin this 26th day of July 2024 
 
 
 
Brad Schmidt, AICP       Charlotte Nagel 
Deputy Director of Community Development   City Clerk 
Neenah, Wisconsin       Neenah, Wisconsin 
 
 
 
 
Publish:  July 26th and July 29th, 2024 
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